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Uniform Issue List:  
501.00-00 Contact Number: 
  
 Employer Identification Number: 
  
 Form Required To Be Filed:   
  
 Tax Years: 
  
 
 
Dear ------------ -: 
 
This is our final determination that you do not qualify for exemption from Federal income tax as 
an organization described in Internal Revenue Code section 501(c)(3).  Recently, we sent you a 
letter in response to your application that proposed an adverse determination.  The letter 
explained the facts, law and rationale, and gave you 30 days to file a protest.  Since we did not 
receive a protest within the requisite 30 days, the proposed adverse determination is now final. 
 
Because you do not qualify for exemption as an organization described in Code section 
501(c)(3), donors may not deduct contributions to you under Code section 170.  You must file 
Federal income tax returns on the form and for the years listed above within 30 days of this 
letter, unless you request an extension of time to file.  File the returns in accordance with their 
instructions, and do not send them to this office.  Failure to file the returns timely may result in a 
penalty. 
 
We will make this letter and our proposed adverse determination letter available for public 
inspection under Code section 6110, after deleting certain identifying information.  Please read 
the enclosed Notice 437, Notice of Intention to Disclose, and review the two attached letters that 
show our proposed deletions.  If you disagree with our proposed deletions, follow the 
instructions in Notice 437.  If you agree with our deletions, you do not need to take any further 
action. 
 
In accordance with Code section 6104(c), we will notify the appropriate State officials of our 
determination by sending them a copy of this final letter and the proposed adverse letter.  You 
should contact your State officials if you have any questions about how this determination may 
affect your State responsibilities and requirements. 
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If you have any questions about this letter, please contact the person whose name and 
telephone number are shown in the heading of this letter.  If you have any questions about your 
Federal income tax status and responsibilities, please contact IRS Customer Service at 
1-800-829-1040 or the IRS Customer Service number for businesses, 1-800-829-4933.  The 
IRS Customer Service number for people with hearing impairments is 1-800-829-4059. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
       Lois G. Lerner 
       Director, Exempt Organizations 
       Rulings & Agreements 
 
Enclosure 
  Notice 437 
  Redacted Proposed Adverse Determination Letter 
  Redacted Final Adverse Determination Letter 


























